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Congratulations to Brenna J. Cammeron, Carly Gioia, and John-Michael 
Stern, all Department of Communication students, and all Professional & 
Technical Communication majors, who were recognized at this year’s 
Outstanding Undergraduate Scholar Ceremony on Thursday, April 5th.  
 
The ceremony honored the 85 RIT students named as Scholars. Students 
earning this prestigious, competitive award have completed 125-quarter 
credit hours of course work and maintained a minimum GPA of 3.85. 
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